
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday, March 6, 2025 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 
 

• Congratulations to our February CHAMPS winners: Arturo Gomez, Jasmine Leigh, Del 
Minnifield, Kyra Newell, Xavier Regan, Abby Robles Vazquez, and Lucy Wartelle .  These 
students were elected by staff members because they exhibited our CHAMPS 
characteristics: Character, Heart, Attitude, Mindset, Perseverance, and Strength.  You can 
read their comments on the CHAMPS bulletin board by the A building front doors.   

• No Tea Club this week. We will meet again next week! 

• Freshmen!  After school, Mr. Chambers can help you with your health assignments in the 
gym classroom for our March Eat and Complete.  Snacks provided. 
 

 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 

 


